
PINEDALE FINE ARTS COUNCIL VISUAL ARTS COMMITTEE
PINEDALE PROPERTIES MURAL PROJECT

Application Form

Name_______________________________________________ Phone________________________________

Address_______________________________________________Cell Phone___________________________

City/State/Zip__________________________________________Email_______________________________

The Pinedale Fine Arts Council (PFAC) announces a call for entries for the Pinedale Properties Mural Project to 
be located on the west end of the Pinedale Properties Building. PFAC is soliciting design ideas from the public. 
Anyone living in Sublette County is eligible. No mural experience is necessary. The PFAC Visual Arts Commit-
tee (VAC) will choose the final design concept. Design need not be a finished piece of artwork, as the VAC will 
be available to help develop and fine-tune the final design (for application to the wall) if necessary. The execu-
tion of the mural will be with the help of community volunteers, under the guidance of the Visual Arts Commit-
tee. Work will begin in July, as weather allows.

Location: West side of the Pinedale Properties Building at 431 West Pine Street in Pinedale.

Project Budget: The Pinedale Fine Arts council will cover the costs for this project. Project costs include 
materials, site prep, and ladders/scaffolding, ect.

Honorarium: $500 will be awarded to the person who submits the winning design concept

Eligibility: All Sublette County residents are encouraged to submit a design concept.

Design Criteria: The VAC will be considering the following in making the final decision for the design: 
originality, visibility, appropriateness of the imagery in a public art context, interesting use of the entire wall, 
and does the design reflect the flavor of our community at this point in time?

Submission Requirements: Completed Application (pg 1), including a sketch (pg 2). Please visit 
www.pinedalefinearts.com to download an application or pick one up at Pinedale Town Hall.

Notes: Window trim and wood façade on the street end will be removed to accommodate the mural. The VAC 
retains the right to make all final decisions regarding this project. A joint copyright will be shared between the 
artist and the Pinedale Fine Arts Council. Any VAC Committee member who applies for this project will be 
recused from the jury of applications.

Submit completed applications by Friday, April 29, 2011 to the Pinedale Town Hall or mail applications to 
PFAC Mural Project, PO Box 1586, Pinedale, WY 82941. 

For further information contact Tim Ruland at PFAC - 307-367-7322 or David Klaren – 307-367-3473 or email 
tim@pinedalefinearts.com.

PLEASE USE PAGE TWO OF THIS DOCUMENT TO SKETCH YOUR IDEA  AND PROVIDE A BRIEF 
DESCRIPTION (YOU CAN ALSO SUBMIT SKETCH ON A SEPERATE PIECE OF PAPER). 



Brief description of design concept:


